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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Monday, August 11, 2025 2:41 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Say no to FPL rate hike 

Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20250011. Thank you! 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

FLORIDA PUBLIC 
SERVICE COMMISSION 

From: Lisa Hanley (lisaellenhanley@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <lisaellenhanley@advocacymessages.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 2:24 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Say no to FPL rate hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

Vote no on rate hike. If FPL and their parent company, NEXT ERA ENERGY need for money let them lower 
their CEO pay. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Hanley 
175 SW2ND ST 
Boynton Beach, FL 33435 
lisaellenhanley@gmail.com 
(561)632-2472 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673.. 
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